February 27, 2013

New York State
Office of Ms. Sheryda Cooper, Commissioner _
Ch‘l‘]",‘:l:iﬁ" Fulton County Department of Social Services
service, PO BOX 549, 4 Daisy Lane
Johnstown, NY 12095

www.ocfs state.ny.us  Dear Commissioner Cooper:

This letter is to inform you that the child care section found in Fulton
Andrew M. Cuomo County’s Child and Family Services Plan, 2013 Annual Plan Update was
Governor approved and became effective on February 27, 2013.

Gladys Carri6n, Esq,
Commissioner

This approval is being issued separately from the approval of other
sections of your plan. A letter approving the remaining sections of your
plan will be sent upon final approval of your Child and Family Services
Plan, 2013 Annual Plan Update.
Capitsazl g{ie‘;;_orﬁcesl’ ;ﬂ: If you have any questions about this approval or the child care section
alierl:;%;?:er,l:;; found in your district’s Child and Family Services Plan, 2013 Annual
12144.2834 Plan Update, please contact Dan Mathias at (518) 474-4105, or by e-mail
at Dan.Mathias@ocfs.state.ny.us.

Sincerely,

i Iyto_
MMMI, Ph.D.

Deputy Commissioner
Division of Child Care Services

An Equal Opportunity Employer



